
Dear Micha, Ben, René and staff at Oasis;

The family of Barbara F. is most grateful for Oa-
sis at Dodge Park. Spending the last months of 
her long life at Oasis was truly a gift of love, out-
standing care a concern for her well being. 
Thank you for the lovely floral arrangement. 
Mom’s favorite hydrangea, white tulips and roses. 
A gift we have enjoyed. A framed notice of a tree 
planted in Israel in her memory is a fitting me-
morial that, like Mom, will have many long years 
to flourish and bring joy to a caring community. 
Our family has been truly blessed. We know you 
have been blessed as well.

With gratitude,
The Family of Barbara F.


